UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE,
BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY.

FOREIGN SEED AND PLANT INTRODUCTIOM,

Washington, D. C., September 25, 1914.
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Dr. J. A. Henriques,
Director, Botaniec Garden,
Coimbra, FPortugal.
Degr Sir:
Your letter of August 18 was duly received, and

I regret to note that the seeds of Kokia rockii which

we sent to you & short time ago, failed to germinate.
We haeve no new seed of this species at present, but as

some of our correspondents were successful in growing

seed from this lot, we are sending you under sepa

cover an additional quantity in the hope that you may yet
succeed in propegating some plents.

Very truly yours,
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Agricultural Explorer in Charge.







